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When Katherine Blowes left the Sherry River area to retire in Nelson, she gifted an area of land
to the Forest and Bird Society to recreate an area to provide a sanctuary for the many native
birds that live in the area.

  

  

  

  

We have included here a copy of an article that was printed in the November 1964 issue of "For
est and Bird
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